
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/25/2014 11:27:44 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Visit to Victory House - Gov. Haley

Attachments: BrianCripps.pdf 
ATT00001.htm 
Resolution-Cripps1.docx 
ATT00002.htm

Would we do a certificate of appreciation to honor an artist? Please see email below!

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Packard, Clark" <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>
Date: April 25, 2014 at 11:02:09 AM EDT
To: "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: FW: Visit to Victory House - Gov. Haley

HM,

Do you handle Certificates of Appreciation?

Thanks,
Clark

From: Soura, Christian
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 10:18 AM
To: Packard, Clark
Subject: FW: Visit to Victory House - Gov. Haley

Take a look at the attachments. John's cell number is below...I told him you were gonna help out with 
this and he said it was fine to share his cell number.

I don't think there's much precedent for doing a proclamation/resolution for an individual, but I just 
talked to Ted about doing a Certificate of Appreciation. He said to check with Haley about that, but it should be 
doable. Hopefully, we could just run it off today and put it in one of those blue folders.

I'll catch up with you after this meeting. Thanks.

CLS

Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
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ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

From: John Magill [mailto:JHM03@SCDMH.ORG]
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 4:21 PM
To: Soura, Christian; Mayer, Doug
Subject: FW: Visit to Victory House - Gov. Haley

Following up, regarding the attached. Please call me on Friday -  cell (216-4370) or office (898-8319) - Thanks

From: John Magill
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:39 AM
To: christiansoura@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Visit to Victory House - Gov. Haley

In preparation for the Governor's visit and tour of Veterans Victory House on Monday, April 28, we would like to 
suggest that, in addition to meeting some of the veterans and a tour of the facility, that the Governor present a 
document of the state's appreciation to the artist, Brian Cripps, for his work at the facility. Some background 
information on Brian Cripps as well as some sample wording that can be used for a proclamation or resolution 
are attached.

John H. Magill 
State Director

PRIVACY NOTICE: THIS COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE
INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN SCDMH
PATIENT OR OTHER INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVATE AND PROTECTED FROM
DISCLOSURE BY APPLICABLE LAW INCLUDING 45 CFR PART 160 (HIPAA), 42 CFR PART 2
(ALCOHOL AND DRUG PROGRAM CONFIDENTIALITY, WHEN APPPLICABLE), § 44-22-100,
AND S.C. CODE (SCDMH PATIENT CONFIDENTIALITY). IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE 
IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OR RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO 
THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION,
DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION, OR THE INFORMATION
CONTAINED WITHIN IT, IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED AND MAY SUBJECT THE VIOLATOR TO 
CIVIL AND/OR CRIMINAL PENALTIES. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN 
ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE, REPLY E-MAIL OR FAX USING 
THE PHONE NUMBER OR ADDRESS IDENTIFIED IN THIS COMMUNICATION AND DESTROY 
OR DELETE ALL COPIES OF THIS COMMUNICATION AND ALL ATTACHMENTS.
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